From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF_

Sent: 23 January 2019 15:53
To: Thuaire, Charles|
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/6381/P

Charles,

Telecommunication equipment can create significant issues and impact on the streetscape
and the visual amenity of an area. We have been dealing with (and successfully opposing)
two such cases located on 3 and 4 storey buildings in Kentish Town Rd. We are aware of the
planning issues these installations can create.

In this application, from a purely planning perspective, it seems to us that the potential
negative impact on the visual amenity of the immediate area should be limited. The size and
location of the equipment does not seem to be out of scale with the host building.
Consequently we do not think it appropriate to register an objection on grounds of visual
amenity in this case.

Separately, and assuming you are content for the application to proseed, can you ensure
that measures are implemented to stop any noise emitted from the equipment that could
cause a nuisance to residential occupiers in the immediate vicinity (the flats beneath the
roof level)? | am thinking about the summer months when windows are open.

Kind regards

Paul Seviour

For and on nehalf of Kentish Town enighbourhood Forum.
Sent from Outlook

From: Thuaire, Charles|

Sent: 08 January 2019 16:11

To:

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/6381/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2018/6381/P
Y495818
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